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Graduate Program in Public Health 

Graduation Ceremony and Clearance Policy 
 

I. GRADUATION CEREMONY AND CLEARANCE POLICY 

A. The Graduate Program in Public Health has only one graduation ceremony 

(convocation), which is held each year in the Spring. This ceremony serves all 

students who graduate from the Program during the year. 

B. It is the responsibility of students to notify the University through SOLAR of their 

intent to graduate.  

C. In addition, students should be tracking their academic progress to ensure that they 

are meeting all University and Program requirements for graduation. 

D. Prior to their final semester in the program, students should schedule a meeting with 

the Academic Coordinator to finalize the remaining coursework. 

 


